
Halloween Fun! 

As the children returned to PACE on Monday 31st October after the half term break, 

we thought it would be a great idea to have some Halloween fun in our classrooms. 

Take a look at what we got up to… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHAT A SPOOKTACULAR DAY! 


